
Virtual House Call for Parents and Families
Thursday, August 13, 5:00-6:00 p.m.

Return to School
Safely During

COVID-19  

Q & A Session for Families with Medical Experts
 

Families, do you have questions about returning to school safely this fall? 
Join pediatricians and school medical experts to get answers to your
questions about immunizations, mask wearing, hand washing, social
distancing, face touching and any other concerns. 

 
Back-to-school will feel different this year. The State Department of
Education, together with health care providers, is hosting a virtual meeting to
answer your questions about what to expect for a safe return to school. 

 

Register Now
Date: Thursday, August 13, 2020
Time: 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.
Registration Link: https://ctserc.net/medadvisors813  
Contact: Dr. Stephanie Knutson at Stephanie.knutson@ct.gov
 

Please share with families of school-age children.

https://mailchi.mp/f31a5f268a69/state-department-of-education-announces-the-launch-of-ct-learning-hub-4218642?e=b1ab8fba81
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fctserc.net%2Fmedadvisors813&data=01%7C01%7CStephanie.Knutson%40ct.gov%7C2d2d424ffaeb48a197ae08d8389eeef4%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0&sdata=58E3WduU9rKa1AtufLW4MILt73ts%2FeYLH3pc2CHLC2Y%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Stephanie.knutson@ct.gov
http://www.fridaycafe.org/
http://www.fridaycafe.org/

